
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 

for 

Fisk Road Rehabilitation 

Town of Pendleton 

Project 5761.70 

  

The Town of Pendleton, in conjunction with its engineering consultant Clark Patterson Lee, is 
conducting a public information meeting to discuss the above referenced project. The meeting 
will be in open house format between 7:00 and 9:00 p.m. on Tuesday, May 8th at the 
Pendleton Town Hall, 6570 Campbell Boulevard, Pendleton, NY.  A brief presentation will begin 
at 7:30 p.m. 

  

The proposed project is to construct improvements within existing right of way along the north 
and south sides of Fisk Road between East Canal Road and Transit Road.  The improvements 
include shoulder widening, new asphalt wearing surface, and drainage improvements. 

  

The purpose of the meeting is to inform the community about the proposed project and to 
provide an opportunity for the community to comment. 

  

Please contact Jennifer Michniewicz, PE at 716-852-2100 or jmichniewicz@clarkpatteron.com 
with any questions. Written comments can be emailed or sent to the attention of Jennifer 
Michniewicz, PE at Clark Patterson Lee, 26 Mississippi Street, Suite 300, Buffalo, NY 14203, 
and must be received by 5:00 pm on Tuesday, May 22, 2018. 

 

        DEBORAH K. MAURER, Town Clerk 

 

 

Dated:  April 19, 2018 

Publish:  May 1, 2018 
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Deborah K. Maurer, Town Clerk 
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